
Testing Updates: August 14, 2020 
 
Dear Students, 
 
As an update regarding GuideSafe Entry Testing, we have submitted information to the 
testing agency for all students registered as of Wednesday, August 12, 2020. For students 
needing to test, testing instructions will be sent to your University email account again today, 
Friday, August 14, 2020. Please promptly create your account with GuideSafe using your 
Alabama A&M University email account to schedule testing, if needed. Please call the 
GuideSafe Help Center at 1-866-839-5308 if you are experiencing problems registering for a 
testing location. Results must be on file at the time of residence hall check-in (for residential 
students), or the first day of classes (for commuter students).      
 
Due to a delayed delivery of home testing kits, out-of-state students are encouraged to 
consider all testing options, including but not limited to testing at a drive-thru location, clinic, 
or scheduling a test with GuideSafe at one of the in-state (AL) testing sites. Results from in-
state testing are transmitted to the University within 24-hours of testing. You will need to 
provide a copy of your results if testing at a drive-thru location or clinic.   
 
Please confirm your negative COVID-19 test results before arriving to campus as access will 
be restricted without it.   
 
Best, 
Gary B. Crosby, Ph.D. 
Vice President for Student Affairs 
 


